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Cazier, Tim

From: Cazier, Tim
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 10:55 AM
To: 'bhodgson@gcc.com'
Subject: Pueblo Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry - Revised Bond Estimate
Attachments: TableL5CIRCES_InDirect_Cost14MAR12.pdf; TableL2CIRCES_Reveg_14MAR12.pdf; 

TableL3Line1CIRCES_Scraper14MAR12.pdf; TableL3Line2CIRCES_Scraper14MAR12.pdf; 
TableL3Line3CIRCES_Scraper14MAR12.pdf; TableL4CIRCES_Dozer14MAR12_2_.pdf

Hi Barbara, 

 

I mailed the approval letter this morning for the Technical Revision GCC requested via letter on February 15, 2012.  The 

revised estimated liability amount of $1,885,000.00 exceeds the $1,313,475.00 performance bond currently held.  As 

such, an additional bond in the amount of $571,525.00 is required.  This revision will not be final until the bond is 

approved by the Division.    

 

I have attached the bond estimate worksheets for your reference. 

 

Finally, the standard approval letter does not include the due date for submitting the additional bond.  The Rules require 

additional bond be submitted within sixty (60) days of the approval notice.  Therefore, the due date for the new bond 

amount is May 18, 2012. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

 
 


